
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07/03/2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Important Parents Information Evening – Tuesday 8th March 2022 

 

Your child has been identified as part of our key focus group to help them achieve a Grade 5 in 

either English or Maths.  I would like to invite you into the academy on Tuesday 8th March 2022 for 

an information evening. The Evening will begin at 18.00 in the hall. The purpose of this evening will 

be to provide you with guidance as to how you can best support your child during these crucial few 

weeks before their final exams.  

 

The session will last no more than an hour and will involve presentations from senior staff and 

curriculum team leaders for Maths and English.  

 

Relevant materials, such as revision guides, will also be available to purchase to support your child 

through these crucial few weeks.  

 

Car parking will be available both in the staff carpark and on the playground.  

 

On arrival, we would be grateful if you would check in at reception. This will allow us to monitor 

who is in the building in the interest of health and safety.  

 

Please confirm your attendance by completing the electronic RSVP Form (click here) by Tuesday 8th 

March 2022.   

 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 
 
Mr S Dhami 

Principal  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=75_WXzhs-E-WiVEVOQ50s38GVrHkoMRJlEdWpQrX-a9UOVczTUFCRUEyNUJKTFVYQUlXOTBGVk1KSi4u

